
November  

Weekly meetings held with Town 

hired contractors to  discuss       

further planning & mobilization of 

project  

April 

Town installed 3 test LED 

fixtures, 2 of which are 

3000K, lowest kelvin          

fixture commonly available 

at time 

2016 

September — November  

Award Bid for Supplies 

 & Installation 

May 

Town Meeting  

approved funding for 

LED Retrofit; Wellesley 

conversion program 

brought to the  

attention of Town  

Officials 

September 

DPW issues analysis of 

LED Pilot Program;  

submitted capital        

request for FY 18 December 

Met with AECOM and 

Eversource to discuss LED 

Upgrade 

 

2017 

January 

Town signed MOU with 

MAPC pending funding 

approval  

June 

 Met with  

Selectboard to finalize  

fixture selection  

Neighboring communities 

such as Natick & Dedham 

installed 4000K LED   

Streetlights 

May — August 

 Pilot Survey period,  

publicized at Town Meeting 

and online including website 

& social media  

2018 2019 

December — January  

LED fixtures shipments 

fully received and sent to 

install contractor for  

pre-fabrication stage 

February 

Conversion 

project to be 

completed by 

end of the 

month  

January 

Contractor to    

mobilize multiple 

crews to begin 

conversion  

LED Conversion Project 

Anticipated Timeline  


